

The National STOP THE BLEED® Day project is designed to heighten public awareness of STOP THE BLEED® by making it easy for individuals and organizations to get involved in the campaign. It is supported by the US Department of Defense, the American College of Surgeons, the American Red Cross, the American College of Emergency Physicians and many other private and public sector organizations across the country.

Learn more at nationalstopthebleedday.org



\$1000 Scholarship to the student plus

5 STOP THE BLEED® Training Kits to the student's high school

(Training Kits valued at \$1000 each)

DEADLINE = MAY 8, 2021

Apply at bit.ly/frontlinefamilies



## Who is the scholarship for?

Open to high school students who have a parent or guradian who have been on the frontline this past year. Frontline workers are food delivery and supply chain workers, paramedics, EMT/EMS, firefighters, police, teachers, nurses, doctors, and those serving in our military.

## Eligibility

- have a parent or guardian who has been on the frontline this past year
- currently be a high school senior, high school junior, high school sophomore or high school freshman

Apply at bit.ly/frontlinefamilies